
June 1, 2020 

   

Greetings Brentwood Families,    

Food Distribution:  

Food Distribution to families will continue through June 30, 2020 with the last distribution on 

June 29, 2020.  

Starting the week of June 8th, food will be distributed two (2) days per week, Monday and 

Thursday. Monday’s distribution will contain three (3) days of breakfast/lunches and Thursday’s 

distribution will contain four (4) days of breakfast/lunches.  

 

Future District Planning 

The Brentwood Borough School District is collaborating with St. Sylvester's Parish (soon to be 

Blessed Trinity Parish) to explore purchase of the St. Sylvester's School and Convent buildings. 

A feasibility study was completed on the St. Sylvester School and Convent Buildings and 

requests for property surveys are being secured for potential development of the property. 

 

School Closure Information/Reopening Planning for 20-21 

• Online Kindergarten Registration- The information is posted on the home page of the 

District Website under the NEWS section. Please share this information with your 

neighbors.  

 

• The District will be releasing a parent survey to collect specific information on remote 

learning to assist in the preparation of the next school year. A Skylert message will be 

sent with the link to access the survey. 

 

• Allegheny County is scheduled to transition into the “GREEN” phase on Friday, June 5, 

2020. The Allegheny Health Department and PDE are expected to release updated 

guidance for school districts within the next week. Families will be updated as 

information becomes available.  

 

• Dr. Olexa is scheduled to release an update on academic and athletic awards, prom, and 

graduation this week. 

 


